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DATE: 08/30/2011

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Fraud Scam Alert

CASE NO.:

INCIDENT DATE :08/30/2011

INCIDENT TIME:

INCIDENT LOCATION:

SUBJECT: Police Advise Public of Recent Fraud Scams
BY: Public Information Officer Jim Hansen

"Two Harbors FCU Alert- your card has been deactivated- Please call 218-409-4991."

This message is being texted to cell phone subscribers within our area. If your receive texts or calls please do NOT respond.
This is a Phishing Scam.

The police department is already aware of this scam and wishes to alert the public.

Please see our website for Identity Theft if you think you have been a victim.



